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12th January 2007

Dear

INVITATION TO A STAKEHOLDERS’ CONSULTATION WORKSHOP ON
PROPOSED TRANSPARENCY & COMMUNICATIONS INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT (TCIP)

The Ministry of Information and Communications of the Government of Kenya is pleased to invite you to a stakeholder consultation workshop on the proposed Transparency & Communication Infrastructure Project (TCIP), which is part of the World Bank-financed Regional Communications Infrastructure Program (RCIP). 

Date:

Monday, 22 January 2007

Time:

7.30 a.m.
Venue:
Jacaranda Hotel


Address:
Westlands 
The objectives of this workshop are: 

1. To discuss the relationship between the proposed project and the broader development framework and growth priorities of Kenya;

2. To ensure that the proposed project’s objectives, due diligence process, potential impacts and benefits are transparent and well understood;

3. To provide an opportunity for the TCIP project team and government representatives to obtain direct feedback and suggestions on specific initiatives within the framework of the Project.

The stakeholder consultation workshop is open to members of the public, including but not limited to civil society organizations, private sector, academia, parliamentarians, and government and local council representatives. The media is welcome to attend

The agenda for the workshop is attached.

This workshop is part of a series of stakeholder consultation workshops to be conducted in the RCIP countries (initially Kenya, Madagascar and Burundi) in January and February 2007.

To ensure that the discussions are transparent, balanced, and meaningful, an independent moderator will lead the stakeholder consultation workshop and prepare a summary of the discussions that will be made publicly available after the workshop.
As background for the stakeholder consultation workshop, information concerning the Project has been made available for public consultation on the RCIP website at: www.worldbank.org/rcip.

We hope you will be able to participate in the workshop. Please confirm your attendance by sending the attached registration form by email to: rcip@worldbank.org, no later than Friday, 19 January 2007. Seating is limited and RSVPs will be taken on a first-come, first-served basis.

We look forward to your participation.

Yours

Bitange Ndemo, PhD, CBS
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